
August – Behind the Scenes Tour
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We had a good turn out for our latest summer Behind the Scenes Tour.

Last week visitors were guided around Hitchin Museum to see the latest progress on the big
museum move. Our Visitor Service Assistants, trained in conservation cleaning, were busy
cleaning the last few objects for display. These included a typewriter and Victorian
children’s cloths. The tour was shown how these are carefully photographed and packed to
protect them for the move.
Look out for our next Tour on Friday 12th September for Heritage Open Day.
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